## We are in the USA all Summer!

Nate & Christina Duran <nathan.duran1@46160085.mailchimpapp.com>

Wed 7/10/2024 10:27 AM

To:jeffrardin@hotmail.com <jeffrardin@hotmail.com>



## Durans in USA! - Summer 2024

We are in the U.S. raising support and having a wonderful visit!

Dear Friends and Faithful Supporters,

Our summer visit home to the U.S. has been busy! On weekends, we have been traveling between Indiana and Wisconsin to share our ministry and reconnect with our supporters. Our home base is in S. Wisconsin, where we split our time between both sets of grandparents. In July, we will visit Indiana, Michigan and Illinois on our support-raising tour.



Our family roadtrips are filled with stories, dance parties, sibling squabbles, goldfish crackers, frequent rest stops and countless are-we-there-yets. While it has been tiring, we have enjoyed our family time on our way to visit all of you!





In addition to making disciples amongst non-believers, we also focus on training Christian leaders to make disciples. We joined the ministry team at our church in Argentina, and we have been actively sowing the seeds of disciple-making amongst the other leaders of the team. Nathan is working directly with 5 of these leaders in their own disciple-making journeys. We are seeing disciple-making fruit amongst the youth, the homeless, the men's groups, and other small groups/bible studies.

We need to recover some lost support, so we are actively looking for new financial partners and/or for those of you who might be prepared to increase your giving. (Get started by clicking the "Partner Financially" button below.) We have also realized that our communications and updates have been more sparse than we would like them to be. If you have felt out of the loop, we sincerely apologize, and we commit afresh to providing more regular updates.





In June, we held an encouraging debrief with World Partners during which we discussed our past 2 years in Argentina. We shared about the fruit God has produced in our ministry including the stories of two girls Christina has been discipling. Christina got to baptize both of them - Val (yellow shirt) Sandra (black shirt) -in May of this year!! We continue to develop relationships with non-believers in our daily norms and networks with the goal of making disciples.

There will more updates over the coming weeks. As always we thank God for you and Pray that He would richly bless your generosity. Hope to see you while we are swtateside!

**Partner Financially** 

Copyright © 2024 Duran Missions, All rights reserved.

Thanks for signing up for our newsletter!

## Our mailing address is:

Duran Missions 6200 60th Ave Kenosha, WI 53142

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

